
LEGAL NOTICE 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Notice is hereby given that on Thursday, April 11, 2024, a 

meeting of the Board of Directors of the Queen City Career Prep 

High School will be held at 4:00 p.m. The meeting will be held at 

Queen City Career Prep High School, 791 E Mcmillan Street, 

Cincinnati, OH, 45206. The purpose of the meeting is to consider 

various administrative matters, and address any general business 

that may properly come before the Board of Directors.  


